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Vote No on HB3025. Students attending college should be responsible for paying 

their tuition because when they a required to pay they take a more seriousness to 

completing a course. Also taking classes for enrichment does not always result in a 

degree. Sometimes courses at community colleges are not always transferable to a 

university for major. 

 

Thank you for your time  


